
Indianapolis Repeater Association, Inc. 
Board Meeting 
May 22, 2023 
 
Meeting was held in person at the Salvation Army EDS and initiated by Frank Hughes NF9H, 
President who called it to order at 7:00pm 
 
Additional board members in attendance was John Shouse W9JS, David Rogers KB9YYM, Mike 
Scercer WA9FDO, Bob Burns AK9R, David McOwen KD9PDJ, Matthew Bechdol W9SOX, 
 
Matthew presented the April General Membership Meeting minutes. Minutes approved with 
corrections.  Bob motioned to accept; John seconded with no objections. 

The treasurer’s report was presented by Bob and it represented finances through May 22, 
2023.  Some discussion and questions was had about where money was gaining the best interest 
and if we could do something better.  Dave R motioned to accept; Matthew seconded with no 
objections.  

Old Business: 

• Frank looked at insurance rates and thinks we can save some if we get ahead of it next 
year.  It goes up each year.  It was suggested to compare what other Repeater/clubs are 
doing for insurance. 

• Discussed PL tone that was approved for the 146.700 repeater.  Bob is hoping to get 
something scheduled by mid June. 

New Business: 

• Review repeater interference status –  
o Targeted ham(s) interference seems to have increased a little but perpetrators 

don’t stay on long enough to get a bead on them. 
• Matthew contacted folks at the Justice Center about possibly putting something on the 

building.  Our contact is a ham and is supportive of such effort.   
• Next	meeting	is	a	Board	Meeting	on	June	26		at	7PM	at	Salvation	Army. 

Open Forum 
 

There was nothing for open forum. 
 
Dave R motioned to adjourn, John seconded, all agreed with no objections and the meeting 
ended at 7:28 pm 
 
Minutes collected and submitted by Matthew Bechdol W9SOX, IRA Board Secretary  
Minutes approved at October 23 Board Meeting 


